Michelle Badger

35 Dorothy Drive

Plymouth, MA 02360
mbadger@plymouth.k12.ma.us
774-454-8549

November 12, 2024

Kelly McElreath, Clerk
Plymouth Town Hall
26 Court Street
Plymouth, MA 02360

Dear Kelly,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a member and chair of the Plymouth School
Committee, effective December 17, 2024.

Serving on the School Committee for the past 13 years has been a true honor and privilege. During
my time on the Committee | learned so much and had the opportunity to work with so many
members of our community to ensure we continue to improve the educational and extracurricular
experiences of our students, support our dedicated staff, and focus on building a strong future for the
Plymouth Public Schools. | have been deeply committed to our mission, and | am proud of what we
have accomplished each and every day. Our accomplishments are a testament to the hard work,
dedication, and collaboration of every committee member | have had the privilege to serve with, our
amazing staff and students, and our supportive community.

| look forward to serving as State Representative for the 1st Plymouth District and will always carry
the lessons and experiences from my time on the School Committee. | remain deeply grateful for
the trust and support that the community has placed in me over the years, and | look forward to
continuing to advocate for education - and so much more - at the state level to ensure that everyone
can remain and thrive in Plymouth through every stage of their lives.

My last meeting will be on December 17, 2024, and | will ensure a smooth transition in the coming
weeks in my role as chair. Please do not hesitate to reach out if there is any way | can assist during
this period of transition or if you need additional information from me.

It has been a privilege to work alongside such dedicated individuals, and | will always cherish the
time | have spent serving and advocating on behalf of our schools, students, staff, and community
members.

Sincerely,

Uit # 8.5y

Michelle L. Badger
Plymouth Public School Committee, Chair

Copy to: Dr. Christopher Campbell, Plymouth Public School Superintendent



